
CHARGE CONFEHENCE 

HELD 

MARCH 7, 1972 

_J 

Dr. C.D. Barclift presided over the Charge Conference 

held in the Bradshaw Room on March 7, 1972 at 7:45 p.m. There 

were 63 members of the Administrative Board present. 

Rev. Charles Spence Hubbard gave the Pastors Report. 

All nominations made by the Committee on Nominations and 

Personnel were voted in the affirmative. 

Mrs. Alan Whanger asked that Mrs. Walter Seeley, newly 

elected chairman of Missions, take over her duties now. This 

was granted since Mrs. Whanger is now president of W.S.C.S. 

Mr. Charles Chewning, chairman of Pastor-Parish Relations 

Committee, asked that Rev. Hubbard be returned to Duke Memorial 

United Methodist Church. The vote was unanimous for his return. 

Respectfully submitted, 
W e ·~ ~ ~. ~~'t-Lu 
Margu~jite C. Pate, Secretary 




